Simpson Elementary SBCM Council

Minutes for September 28, 2015

The Simpson Elementary SBDM Council met on September 28, 2015, at 3:45pm in the SES
conference room. Those present included: Brandy Coates, Katie Caudill, Abby Raines, Bethanne
Williams, Sabrina Bowen, Michael Barnum and Jana Kirchner.

The meeting was called to order by Michael Barnum, Principal. The agenda was approved by
Katie Caudill with a second by Abby Raines.

The minutes from the August meeting were presented to the council. They were approved by
Abby Raines with a second by Bethanne Williams.

Good News Report: The first book fair was the year was success over $8500 was brought in by
the book fair. KPrep scores are back and there will be much to celebrate.

Budget Report: Mr. Barnum presented the SBDM with the updated SBDM money allocation.
Motion was made to approve the SBDM budget by Katie Caudill and seconded by Sabrina
Bowen.

Old Business: Mr. Barnum informed the council that records (Policy Xlll) are to be held for 3
years and any ballots for SBDM are to be kept for always. Mr. Barnum and council decided to
table the changing and approval of wording for the Policy Manual Vision (Policy I) and Mission
(Policy 1) so that teacher input can be collected and considered. Motion was made by Katie
Caudill to change term limit of teachers and parents to 1 school year (July 1 —June 30) and
seconded by Brandy Coates.

New Business: KPrep scores — Simpson Elementary School was up in every category. Scores will
go public on September 29",

Council had the 1* reading of Policy | — Curriculum, Policy Il - Instructional and Non-
Instructional Staff Time, Policy Il - Assignment of Students to Classes, Policy IV - School
Schedule and Policy V - School Space during School Day.

Next scheduled meeting will take place on October 26" at 3:45p.

A motion to adjourn was made by Katie Caudill and seconded by Bethanne Williams.



